[bookmark: _Hlk525803313][bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF BETHLEHEM
Public Notice
Wednesday January 13, 2021
PLANNING BOARD HEARING
HYBRID/ZOOM electronic meeting
6:00pm

Wednesday January 13, 2021 at 6pm the Bethlehem Planning Board will hold a public hearing to review a Site Plan for the Rocks-Stone Barn. 
Owner: New Hampshire Society for the Protection of Forests
Map 201-068
#4 Christmas Lane

Due, to the State of Emergency declared by the Governor because of the COVID-19 pandemic and in accordance with the Governor’s Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04, this public body is authorized to meet electronically. The public can access this meeting by following the link found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org.  Plans are available for review in the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town Hall.  Monday – Thurs 9am to 3pm Friday 9-12 (call ahead for an appointment)
A conference phone number is also provided should internet access be an issue.  You may attend this hearing in person or at town hall with all Covid protocols in place.    

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/7332942431?pwd=YzhoVGtYTCtVdlo4ZENJdFZUWjJaZz09
Meeting ID: 733 294 2431
Password: 2zF2Xj

Dial by your location
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
Meeting ID7332942431 passcode 098350

If you are unable to call into this zoom meeting call/text Deb Bayley 603 479-0452 

planning@bethlehemnh.org 603-869-3351 ext.11
